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May 27, 2023

Welcome and may you have a restful, stress reducing Sabbath!  Are you 
worried about something?  Are the cares and concerns of this life weighing 
heavy on you?  Do you find yourself living life with at least a persistent 
low-grade anxiety?  Then you should know that God loves you, cares for 
you and wants to elevate your life.  God speaks to you through Peter’s 
message found in I Peter chapter 5, “God cares for you, so turn all your 
worries over to Him.”  Life is often not easy.  But God is always present and 
promises to carry you through.  Be of courage!
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Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
8:48 pm Sabbath Ends

S MAY   28  

M MAY   29

T MAY   30
9:00 am Community Services

W MAY   31

Th JUNE   1
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F JUNE   2
6:00 pm Youth Family Vespers
8:53 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa JUNE   3
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
8:54 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 Membership Transfers: 1st Reading 
Joining: 
Mark Zyhylij from La Pine SDA Church in La Pine, OR 
Leaving: 
Violeta Rivera to Hillsboro Spanish Church in Hillsboro, OR

2.	 Youth Family Vespers on June 2 Our wonderful Jr High and High School-
aged youth along with their families are invited to join us for Youth Family 
Vespers on June 2 at 6:00pm in the Fellowship Hall.

3.	 Congratulations Graduates! We would like to celebrate our graduates. 
If you have an 8th grade, high school, or college graduate, please submit 
their names to office@beavertonsda.com by May 29th. 

4.	 Memorial Service A “Celebration of Lives” will be held Friday evening, 
June 9 at 7:00 pm for Marge Bartel and Charlene Bartel.  Please join us 
for a supper of some of Marge’s favorite foods from 5:30 to 6:30. Penny 
Messenger’s sister, Charlene passed away on March 20 and her Mother, 
Marge passed away 13 days later on April 2.  Marge and her mother, Helen 
Bozich, were members of the Beaverton SDA Church when it started in 
Aloha about 1940 and was on the planning committee to build this church 
in the 1970’s.  Come celebrate her 97 years.

5.	 Church Campout August 11 &12 There are still some campsites available 
for the church campout coming up in August at Fort Stevens State Park (on 
the Oregon coast.) If you are interested in joining, they need to know how 
many would be in your family or group and how many RVs and tents would 
be involved. See the app for a link to the survey or email Jared Ames at 
ames_ja@yahoo.com to sign up or for any questions. Social Committee 
will contact those that sign up with more information later on. 

6.	 Red Cross Blood Drive The next Red Cross Blood Drive will be held at 
Beaverton SDA Church Columbia Room, on June 15, Thursday, from 2:00 
to 7:00 pm.  We appreciate your giving in the past and thank you for signing 
up and giving again to help with this wonderful program that gives life to so 
many.  Call 800-733-2767 or on line RedCrossBlood.org.  Church code is:  
BeavertonSDA

7.	 Tuition Assistance Applications Applications for the 2023-2024 school 
year are now available. If you would like to apply for tuition assistance to 
attend one of the Adventist schools in our conference, please submit your 
application to David Gonzales or the church office no later than June 16th. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
8.	 Family Activity Night (F.A.N.)! All West Side churches are invited to a night 

dedicated to family fun and fellowship! Games, snacks, movie, puzzles, and 
more! Every second and fourth Sabbaths of the month, starting at 6 pm, at 
Forest Grove Adventist Church, 1950 Mountain View Ln., Forest Grove, 
OR, 97116. First night is this Sabbath, May 13th. See you there!

9.	 TVA Enrollment is now Open Join the TVA family. There are 2022-2023 
openings available so enroll now! For more information, call the school 
office at 503-649-5518 or email at tvja@tvja.org.

10.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

11.	Adult Bible Study A midweek Bible Study is now available on Thursdays 
from 7pm - 8pm in the Columbia Room. We’re excited to invite you on 
an insightful journey as we explore the “Foundations of Faith” series from 
Amazing Facts. Learn more about how our faith is built on hearing God’s 
Word, why keeping the Sabbath shows loyalty to Him, and get a glimpse at 
what His second coming holds. This series will be an incredible opportunity 
for us all to draw closer together in Christ upon these timeless truths - don’t 
miss out!

12.	Sponsor a 2023 Floral Arrangement There are changes to the floral sign 
up process! Starting in 2023, you are able to sign up to sponsor flowers via 
the app or by contacting Sandra Duke. We will no longer have a sign up 
calendar posted. Arrangements can be sponsored for 1st and 3rd Sabbaths 
each month. Contact Sandra via email at sandraduke@gmail.com or via 
phone at 971-269-6940.

13.	Do you view Pastor Rodney’s ‘One Takes’?  Once every two weeks 
Pastor Rodney sends out on the app a short video devotional with the 
hopes of encouraging your faith in God. If you haven’t been in the rhythm of 
watching them we invite you to consider doing so. The idea of ‘One Takes’ 
is that he tries to hit record and share his thought in only one attempt to 
keep things simple and authentic. They typically arrive in the church app 
bi-weekly on Wednesdays at 6:45p and then again on Fridays at 12:45p. 
If you are not getting the notification be sure to turn on notifications in the 
app. Just tap on the three horizontal lines in the upper left hand corner, tap 
’Notifications’ and then make sure the toggle is selected to show green for 
‘General’.  Otherwise, you can also tap the ‘Media’ button on the center/
bottom of the home screen and the entire ‘One Take’ archive is available.  



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
14.	Beaverton Adventist Church App - If you would like to be in the 

communication loop of our local church community then you will need to get 
set up with the app.  Please get connected by going to www.beavertonsda.
com to discover guidance on the homepage or by going to your smart 
phone’s App Store and search by typing exactly “Beaverton Adventist 
Church” with the quote marks. IMPORTANT NOTE: When prompted to 
accept notifications select ‘Allow Notifications’ in order to be in the flow of 
communication. 

15.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the 
desired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General 
category should be enabled, others are optional. 

16.	Happy May Birthdays! A list of May birthdays is available at the Welcome 
Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church office at 
office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Bonnie Schonbachler had back surgery and is healing great from that, but 

has a cist that has developed and is causing pain and numbness in her legs.  
Pray the Lord will heal and give her freedom from the pain. (5/23)

	■ Update from Fely Magallanes: “Praise be to God in the highest. Thank you, 
Jesus. Thank you to our co-warriors for all your prayers. My cousin Cris has 
been discharged from the hospital. He is relaxing, resting, and continuing  
physical therapy exercises at home. He awaits doctor’s orders when he can 
be ready to fly back home to CA from the Philippines.  Please continue to 
pray for him that he may be back to his immediate family. Thank you, all, 
too, for your prayers for my dear 20-year old one, who prefers to remain 
anonymous. No passing out and no seizures for three months. Keeps 
medication. He has re-started driving his car, on doctor’s orders, which was 
ordered suspended after the two seizures in less than a 2-week span.  Our 
family and he are very grateful for your prayers.”  (5/8)

	■ From Haydee and Cesario: “THANK YOU CHURCH FAMILY!! For all your 
hugs, condolences, flowers, cards and prayers. Very much appreciated 
during this difficult time. We have been truly blessed by each one of you. 
God Bless.“  (5/7)

	■ Harry Dexter requests pray for God’s blessing on two of his friends: “David 
Harvey is trying to stop smoking and drinking. He needs the power from 
God to help him be successful. Chuck Morgan has Merkel Cell cancer and 
is in Seattle for a biopsy procedure. May God’s presence be known, may 
He provide strength, wisdom and courage as these men seek healing.”  (5/6)

	■ Connie Rothenberger sends an update on her sister: “Patty has been moved 
to a skilled nursing facility while she heals & receives physical therapy 
following surgery for a broken femur. Thank you to all who have been praying 
for her and please continue to pray for healing & comfort for the challenges 
she faces as a result.”   (5/6)

	■ Pray for all of those who have been affected by the war in Ukraine.    Lives lost 
on both sides, families torn part, cities destroyed, overwhelming destruction, 
such evil on display.  God, please bring an end to this conflict, heal those 
nations, we pray.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



MAY 2023 APR 2023 YTD(APR)
Budgeted $26,336 $26,336 $105,344
Received $13,975 $25,944 $107,907
Needed/Surplus $12,361 $392 $2,563
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $26,336 needed each 

month to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Oregon Conference Youth Support
Offering Focus Next Week: Local Church Budget
Called to Grow: $1,214,747 donated.

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$30,686 $197,922

$
  221,419$

  353,581

Deacon On Duty: Rose Frizzell				          
Jared Omulindi 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Lets Mpowane
Cesario Natividad	
Haydee Natividad

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)


